
November 14, 2024

The board meeting scheduled for December 19, 2024, has been rescheduled from 4:00 PM to 11:00
AM.

Sincerely
Heather Zacarias
Head of School
Western Gateway Elementary School, Inc.
hzacarias@westerngateway.school

1300 SW 15th Street Oklahoma City, OK 73108
www.westerngateway.school
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